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WELCOME 
 

Hello ECRA families!  We 

hope this newsletter finds 

you, your family and 

students happy and well.  

Here are some updates and 

information for March.  It’s 

hard to believe February is 

already ending.  Please 

don’t hesitate to contact the 

school if you have any 

questions or need 

assistance.  We will always 

do our best to help in any 

way possible. 
 

IMPORTANT DATES  
 

March 3: Family Science Night with     

                  Explora 

March 4: HOWL Assemblies 

March 10-11: Istation Testing (grades K-5) 

March 18: Title I Parent Meeting @ 5:30 

March 18-25: Online Book Fair 

March 25-26: Parent Teacher Conferences 

March 29-April 5: Spring Break (no school) 

ALL EVENTS/MEETINGS ARE VIRTUAL 
 

 

FAMILY SCIENCE 
NIGHT  

 

Virtual Family Science Night will be 
held on March 3rd at 6:00 p.m.  Here 
are the flyers for the event:  
 

 

 

        

              English                  Spanish 

 

AFTER SCHOOL 
ACTING CLUB 

 

There is still room for more secondary 

students to join the acting club.  Click the 

link below for the application: 
 

https://forms.gle/M6cdBZmyhDx3y1My9 

 

https://forms.gle/M6cdBZmyhDx3y1My9
http://elcaminorealacademy.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/02/VFSNExplora_Flyer_English_March3.pdf
http://elcaminorealacademy.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/02/VFSNExplora_FlyerSpanish_March3.pdf
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VIRTUAL BOOK FAIR 
The ECRA Book Fair will 

be held from March 18th 

through March 25th.  A 

flyer with more 

information will be sent 

out soon.  Here is a link 

to some videos 

highlighting some of the new books that will be available. 

 

https://players.brightcove.net/1543299976/LG9eJZeIF_defaul

t/index.html?playlistId=1681993227247157987 
 

CDC MASK GUIDELINES 
Have you read the latest CDC recommendations regarding 

mask wearing?  Click on the images below for important 

information. 
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TITLE I PARENT MEETING 
There will be a parent meeting 

on March 18th to go over the use 

of Title I funds, the Family 

Engagement Policy, and the 

Parent Compact.  This is an 

opportunity for us to come 

together and discuss the possibilities and possible 

changes.  A flyer with a meet link will be sent out 

soon.  We hope to see you there!  
 

COFFEE? 
We did not get enough responses to 

give out the gift cards last week, so we 

are going to try again.  This time we 

are going to give the gift card to the 

20th response for parents and 20th for staff.  We refuse 

to lower the bar!  If you are able to, encourage other 

ECRA families and staff to send an email to 

denise.brown@ecracharter.org and note that the 

newsletter has been read.  Thank you to all the 

people that sent a response.  It’s was great to hear 

from all of you!  Don’t forget to try again this week. 
 

If any family has a positive case of 

COVID-19, please contact Brenda 

Garcia or Jennifer Mercer at 505-314-

2212 as soon as possible.  ECRA is 

required to report cases to the New Mexico Public 

Education Department. Thank you for helping us 

keep everyone safe!   

 

 

https://players.brightcove.net/1543299976/LG9eJZeIF_default/index.html?playlistId=1681993227247157987
https://players.brightcove.net/1543299976/LG9eJZeIF_default/index.html?playlistId=1681993227247157987
mailto:denise.brown@ecracharter.org
http://elcaminorealacademy.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/02/Masks_CDC-English.pdf
http://elcaminorealacademy.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/02/Masks_CDC-Spanish.pdf

